COr Y.

Zth November, 1926.

Dear Mr. Varlow,

Meny thanks for your letter of the 26th instant,
regarding the case of the s.8. "KAHANUI®.

In all the circumstances it is thought that your
suggestion to charge a fee for the survey of the electric
installation of this vessel on the 8 kilowatts basis is a
proper one, and should be followed.

1 note what you say on the general subject, and
ghould explain that the present case has been dealt with on its
own merits in view of the special additional fee charged for
supervising the carrying out of the specification, and is not
intended to be taken as a precedent.

#%ith kind regards,

Yours faithfully,

P. L. Viarlow, EBqQ.,

GLASGOV.
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